
November 30, 2020

Dear Fellow Members:

It has been the custom at Zion to celebrate our annual Thanksgiving dinner followed by a 
congregational meeting. Unfortunately, the limitations imposed by Covid-19 will keep us from 
gathering in person for the dinner and congregational meeting. Your Church Council has adopted a 
modified plan in order to hold this meeting. 

Church Council has called a Virtual Congregational Meeting to address two important agenda items 
that we must address as a congregation. The congregation will be asked to approve the proposed budget
for 2021. The congregation also must elect four Council members to new terms. Chuck Drake, Susie 
Gray, Denise Jacobs, and Kristy McKibben have agreed to run for council. 

The schedule is as follows:
Nov 28 and 29 Bulletin announcement
Nov 30 Letter and proposed budget mailed to the congregation
Dec 5 and 6 Bulletin announcement
Dec 6 Video presentation posted
Dec 12 and 13 Question and answers after services
Dec 12 and 13 Voting in person or by online ballot deadline

The church website http://www.ziontippcity.org/ will include a link on the home page to the Virtual 
Congregational Meeting. This web page will include a copy of the proposed budget, a list of nominated
new council members, a short video presentation to be posted December 6, and an online ballot 
available after December 6. The video presentation will include a summary of the current year and the 
proposed budget for 2021.

We hope that each and every member will be able to participate in this process.

“Serving Christ through serving others”

Chuck Powder
President, Church Council

http://www.ziontippcity.org/

